
 

 
Group to donate funds for videoconferences 
February 18. 2008  

The Shadbush Club of Edinboro plans to donate money to the Freedom Calls Foundation, a nonprofit 
that offers videoconferencing to families of troops in Iraq and Afghanistan. 

The group will present the money Tuesday at United Methodist Church in Edinboro. Retired Lt. Col. 
T.J. Jemetz will speak to the group about his experience in Iraq, where he served with the U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers. 

The amount of the donation has not been determined. The club's members have collected dimes since 
September. 


